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Departing Soon!
We praise the Lord for His faithfulness in bringing us this far. This

coming week, we will be leaving for Macedonia, and we're excited

about the journey ahead. As we begin to settle in and prepare for

ministry, we ask for your prayers. Please pray for safe travels,

smooth transitions, and God’s guidance as we get established in

Macedonia. God has called us to this ministry for such a time as

this, and we’re eager to see what He has in store for us. 

Sowing the Seed-2025
From May 26th to June 6th, Senja and I are excited to lead a 16-

person missions trip to Macedonia. We’ll be bringing with us 9

boxes of literature and gospel booklets—over 50,000 pieces to

distribute! Please pray for quick and effective outreach as we

spread the seed of God’s Word.

I’ve also put together a 15-email campaign and am praying that

people will use the QR codes on the tracts to sign up for the Bible

Study course, which will be sent out every three days. We’re

excited to see how God will work through this effort.

We’ll keep you updated as things progress. Thank you for your

continued prayers and support!

Paperwork and Goverment
Upon arriving in Macedonia, we will begin the lengthy paperwork

process to live there full-time. This process takes about six

months. Due to government regulations, we must leave the

country before the paperwork is finalized. During this time, we

will submit the necessary paperwork and continue raising support.

We plan to have everything in order by October and hope to

move full-time at that point. Lord willing, we aim to begin holding

services in early winter of 2025. Please pray with us toward this

goal.

Set Up Fund
In preparation for our move to Macedonia,

we set a goal to raise $40,000 to cover the

expenses. So far, we’ve received $5,000,

which has helped with lodging, travel, and

the initial setup costs. However, we are

still short $6,000, which is needed to

submit our paperwork.

Please join us in prayer for this crucial

need, trusting that God will provide in His

perfect timing.


